
Board of Review Meeting 

March 15, 2016 
 

Called to Order:  3:00 P.M. at the Portage Township Office at 47240 Green Acres  

   Road, Houghton, MI  49931 

 

Who Present:  Dave Wisti, (Chairperson) Bill Fink, Laura Erhart  &  Bruce Petersen 

 (Acting Secretary) 

 

Public Comments: None 

 

Topics Addressed: 

 

 Laura started out with parcel number 31-010-16-005-00 which the Board named 

Petition Number 2016 - 018.  They went through Parcel Number 31-010-13 which 

was 2016-30.  There were a whole series of clerical errors, land split clarifications, 

Veterans exemptions, PRE’s from the present and back were all discussed over the 

course of the meeting. (Written meeting minutes describing each decision and the 

Boards action can be viewed in the 2016 B.O.R. notebook located at the Township 

Office.) 

 

 Lastly, the Board recessed until March 24th . 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by,  

 

 

 

Bruce Petersen 

Acting Secretary for BOR 


